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Dear United Futbol Academy Parents,  
 
We are so grateful for our members and truly appreciate your patience and understanding during this time of the 
global pandemic of COVID 19. As your soccer provider, we are sensitive to your concern about playing the Spring 
season and we want you to know we are monitoring the situation to ensure the safety of our players first and 
foremost.  
 
United Futbol Academy will work hard once we have the all clear to resume training and games, and we will plan 
on making up as many unplayed games due to COVID 19 as possible. At this time, there is a lot of uncertainty as to 
when we will be able to return to play and we are, therefore, not able to consider any refunds at this point.  
 
We appreciate your understanding during this time of concern and uncertainty, and we will continue to provide 
updates.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Don Schultz 
President  


